

## London Diocesan Council The Catholic Women's League of Canada



To: All Parish Presidents, CC: London Diocesan Council

From: Angela Pellerin, London Diocesan President

Date: January 2017

## Directive #5

Many of you have held, or will be holding, an election for your new executive. I thank all those who have served as council presidents and are now taking on the new role of past-president I also welcome all new presidents to this position. Remember you are not alone; we are always here to help you.

Thank you to all who took up the challenge of the new electronic annual reporting process. We have listened to your feedback and I will be passing it along to provincial council at the upcoming winter meeting. They are compiling the comments from all across our province to forward to national council.

The Huron-Perth region are working hard preparing for your visit. They are looking forward to you joining them in Stratford for the diocesan convention in April. You should be receiving your registration package shortly. If you as a new president do not receive the package, please check with the past-president to see if it was sent to her. The information should be on our website also – please check it out. Please note the seating at the banquet is being done slightly differently this time so if your members wish to sit together, you must submit their registration all together (this includes your spiritual advisor).

We are asking all councils to continue to focus on palliative/hospice care and works of mercy in 2017. Your regional chairperson will be happy to help you with this.

May God bless you as you continue your good works. Our Lady of Good Counsel pray for us.

Angela

Committee: President

Directive # 5

Date: January 2017

